
 

 

(Translation) 

 

Ref.  MONO 016/19 

May 21, 2019 

 

Subject:     Announcement of the Company’s Additional Holiday for 2019 

 

To:   President    

  The Stock Exchange of Thailand  

 

Mono Technology Public Company Limited (the “Company”) schedules Monday 3 June 2019, 

H.M. Queen Suthida Bajrasudhabimalalakshana’s Birthday, as a Company’s additional holiday. 

 

Please be informed accordingly.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

(Mr. Sang Do Lee) 

Chief Executive Officer 


